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Buckingham Swans Swimming Club 


Training Code of Conduct  
All swimmers and coaches must adhere to the Club and ASA Codes of Conduct, Child Protection and Health & Safety legislation. 

All training sessions (both pool and land-based) are under the management of the relevant coach and the overall control of the Head Coach. Teachers/coaches have a legal responsibility and a duty of care towards children that is the same as any reasonable parent. This duty of care extends from time of arrival at poolside until the swimmer leaves with an appropriate adult. 

At all times, swimmers should behave responsibly and as directed by the coach. For example, it is not acceptable to stop or stand during a training set - always swim to the walls and do appropriate turns.  It is not acceptable to leave the pool or gym without the explicit permission of your coach. Regardless of whether you are swimming for fitness or for competition, you are expected to complete the sessions specified by you coach.

Swimmers are expected to follow a simple philosophy:

“Training does not make perfect, perfect training makes perfect”

Lack of discipline during training is disruptive, and can be dangerous.  Any deliberate or persistent failure to comply with the reasonable instructions of your coach will be reported to the Head Coach, and may result in Club disciplinary action.  Any person required to leave a session for misconduct reasons must not leave the premises until collected by an appropriate adult. Coaches must ensure that adults are told of the circumstances and reasons for exclusion the same evening or as soon as possible afterwards. 

All pre-existing injuries should be brought to the attention of the coach before commencement of each session, and evaluated by the coach, who will decide, after consideration of swimmer’s fitness and the level of training proposed, whether the swimmer should participate in the session. 

Any injury sustained during a session must be reported to pool staff and the coach, documented, and the Club’s Welfare Officer informed. 

If any swimmer or parent has an issue with a coach or the coaching session, this should be directed to the Head Coach or a Committee member. 
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